
Travel grants for the International IO Conference in São Paulo 

The International Input-Output Association (IIOA) is pleased to announce that also for 

the forthcoming International IO Conference in Sao Paulo travel grants will be provided, 

as was the case for the last five conferences. 

The IIOA will provide up to five grants to young experts resident in non-OCED member 

countries of up to US $ 2.000.- each. The Travel Grant Committee of the IIOA will award 

the grants to a selected set of qualified applicants who fulfill the following criteria:  

 Being a IIOA member 

 Born after 1968 

 Resident in a non-OECD country 

 Accepted unpublished conference paper, and 

 Not having received an IIOA travel grant for either the International Input-Output 

Conference in Istanbul (2007) or the IO Conference in Seville (2008). 

 

Authors who wish to apply for a travel grant should submit their full paper to the Chair 

of the Scientific Program Committee by 12th March, 2009.  

 

Applications should be sent to:  

 

Chair of the Scientific Program Committee: 

Geoffrey J.D. Hewings 

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign  

Email: hewings@illinois.edu   

 

And to the Chair of the Local Organizing Committee:  

Joaquim J.M. Guilhoto  

Universidade de São Paulo  

Email: guilhoto@usp.br  
 


